
 

 

 

Information about some of the things we will be  

learning in the week beginning 7th March  

with ideas to try at home 

Year R 

WEEKLY LEARNING    

Maths 
We will continue to explore how 9 and 10 can be made 

using 2 or 3 different numbers and practise counting 

backwards.  

 

For home learning ideas visit: 

https://vimeo.com/508859185  

https://vimeo.com/508859898  

https://vimeo.com/508860481  

https://vimeo.com/508860869  

https://vimeo.com/508839297  
 

Literacy 

 

We will think of advice and write letters to encourage 

the character in the story we are reading to resist 

the temptation of doing something he shouldn’t. 

 

READING – Online 

Please remember you can use your child’s log in details 

to access reading books at:  

www.oxfordowl.co.uk   

 

Please see your child’s class teacher if you need 

another copy of your child’s log in details. 
 

                                             

 
 

R.E 

We will listen to the story of Jesus and the 

children (Mark 10 13-16) and think about how 

it would feel to be near Jesus and what he may 

have said.  

 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 
 

We will learn about the word temptation and think 

about times when we have felt tempted by something 

like the character in our story book (yet to be 

revealed!).   

We will also learn about the word consequence and 

think about the consequences of being tempted by 

doing something we shouldn’t!  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Topic 
(Expressive Arts and Design and  

Understanding the World) 
 

 

We will use a variety of craft materials to 

make different types of pets and 

holders/homes for them.  

 

We will focus on dogs as pets and will decide 

on what we would like to find out further 

about dogs, including how to look after them 

and what they need. Do you know anyone who 

owns a dog? How do they look after it? 

 

We will make a pictogram to show what pets 

are owned by children in the class.  

BOOK CHANGE DAYS                     
MONDAYS & THUSDAYS 

 

Please remember to send in your child’s 

reading record and reading book on these 

days so that we can change the reading book. 

  

 

P.E 

 

Our Dance P.E sessions will continue on a 

Tuesday for both RS and RJ. Please remember 

to send you child in P.E clothes and 

comfortable foot wear. 

 

Last we had a wonderful time putting together 

a dance sequence based on what makes us 

happy to the tune of ‘Reach for the Stars’ by 

S Club 7. 
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